
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

English-speaking Communities in Quebec: Challenges and Issues 

 
For articles and texts to be published on an ongoing basis in the journal. 
 

Minorités linguistiques et société/Linguistic Minorities and Society is interested in receiving scholarly 

articles, texts for the “Perspectives” section, and reviews of books related to issues and 

challenges facing English-speaking communities in Quebec. The journal also welcomes 

contributions on official language minorities and public policymakers in the language field. 

Knowledge presented in the journal helps support the various players in these areas and 

promotes better understand official language minority communities (OLMCs).  

Pieces published in the journal must contribute to the production of new knowledge on OLMC 

issues or enable comparisons with other minority language groups in Canada (First Nations, 

Métis, Inuit and non-official languages) or elsewhere in the world. The journal’s management is 

particularly keen to receive proposals on community development, politics, influence and 

governance, language rights, recognition and legitimacy, as well as memory, identity and 

diversity.  

The first section of each issue of this journal is composed of scholarly articles related to special 

themes. The second section is made up of non-thematic articles (varia). Articles in these sections 

are peer-reviewed and approved by the journal’s editorial board and management. A third 

section, entitled “Perspectives”, allows researchers and professionals to publish research notes, 

critical reviews of writings or reflective texts that do not correspond to a scholarly article, but 

which offer a quality of argumentation and reasoning that make them of interest to an academic 

journal. For example, in this section we can find texts about research issues and research in 

progress, critical reviews of the literature, works of synthesis, or interviews with important 

figures in the field. Articles in the “Perspectives” section are not peer-reviewed, but rather 

evaluated by the journal’s management, who can call on members of the editorial board to 

provide comments if necessary. A fourth section contains book reviews, which are evaluated by 

the person responsible for the reviews and by the journal’s management. All texts undergo 

professional linguistic editing. 

 



 

 

The journal’s management is interested in receiving, on an ongoing basis, proposals concerning 

the challenges and issues facing English-speaking communities in Quebec for all sections of the 

journal. Proposals for a thematic issue on this topic are also welcome. 

Those wishing to submit a manuscript are invited to do so at this address: admin.mls-

lms@icrml.ca  

Please consult the editorial policy and ethics as well as the guidelines for submitting an article : 

https://www.erudit.org/en/journals/minling/#journal-info-editorial_policy . 
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